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April 9, 2024 
 
Subject: Public Utility Commission Staff Update for UM 2211 Phase 2 
Docket No. UM 2211 – HB 2475 Implementation of Differential Rates and Programs in Oregon 
 

On February 13, 2024, Staff submitted a Phase 2 Process Proposal for the HB 2475 Implementation 
Docket, UM 2211. In this proposal, Staff aimed to provide interested parties with a stakeholder informed 
refined scope and schedule by April 5, 2024.  At this time, Staff is still in the process of synthesizing 
comments to Staff’s questionnaire, issued as an attachment in the original process proposal. In order 
to dedicate sufficient time to this review, Staff is issuing this letter to inform stakeholders that we now 
expect to finalize and share the revised scope and schedule by the later date of April 15, 2024. 

Thank you for your engagement with this docket and the numerous responses we received to our 
Project Planning Framework questionnaire. We look forward to the continuation of this process and our 
progress in implementing HB 2475 through Oregon rates and programs very soon. 

 

If you have questions about the workshop agenda proposal, please contact Michelle 
Scala,  michelle.m.scala@puc.oregon.gov or 503-689-2608. 
 
/s/ Michelle Scala 
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